
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Maths, we shall be learning factors of 
numbers which will lead us into looking 
at square and cubed numbers..   
 
 
In English, we shall be investigating 
persuasive texts as the children will be 
preparing to write a persuasive speech in 
the coming weeks.  
 
We have a climate change workshop on 
Thursday. The children can learn more in 
preparation for it, if they want to. 
 
Continue with reading 5 x a week.  
Mathletics and TTRS 
 

 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zp6wfc
w  
 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zsvjkty 
 
 
 
 
 https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/ztx9qyc  

 

 

 27th September 2024  

As you may be aware, it has been a slightly different week for the children of Opal class. 
Unfortunately, Mrs Hillier has been unwell and Miss Clark changed her days to the beginning of 
the week in order to cover her. Now that Mrs Hillier is feeling better, we should be back to 
normal next week. I am sure that the children will appreciate the normality again. This week, in 
English, we have been writing our stories based on ‘The giant and the sea’. The children have 
adapted their stories to incorporate another type of mystical creature and some have changed 
the natural disaster. On the whole, the stories are looking great so far. In Maths, the children 
have learnt about negative numbers, prime numbers and learning to count in 10s, 100s and 
1000s. In other learning, the children have been designing their Christmas cards and practising 
their song for the Harvest festival.  

Key dates coming up: 

Wednesday 2nd October – Harvest Festival. 

Thursday 3rd October – Climate change workshop – in class. 


